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FROM:        Dan Vassar – Marketing Communications Manager       

SUBJECT:       Expanded UPS Shipping Hours  

 

In our continued efforts to provide superior customer service, Weil-McLain will be rolling out a new 
staggered/second shift in our Parts Carousel area.  This expanded service will commence on 
Monday, September 17, and allow for an extension of our cut-off time for processing United Parcel 
Service (UPS) orders.  Our new cut-off time will be 4:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time (EST) and will 
provide additional time to pull and process critical late-day customer UPS orders.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Weil-McLain sales representative or local sales 
office.  
 
 
 


